
 

 

Dear ISTMA members, 

We are pleased to announce that FEAMM – Federación Española de Asociaciones Empresariales 

de Moldistas y Matriceros – has been officially accepted and recognised as a new ISTMA member, 

represenƟng Spain. 

  

Founded in 1982 and based currently in Valencia, FEAMM serves as a vital link between various 

regional associaƟons, including ACOVEMM (Valencia), ASAMM (Aragon), ASVAMM (Basque 

Country), and AGMMA (Galicia). The associaƟon plays a key role in fostering collaboraƟon and the 

exchange of experiences among companies in the mould and die industry, with regular meeƟngs 

held at rotaƟng locaƟons across the regional associaƟons. 

  

In addiƟon to its collaboraƟve efforts, FEAMM represents the sector before government bodies, 

administraƟve agencies, and client industries. Its primary focus areas include internaƟonalisaƟon, 

innovaƟon, sectoral informaƟon, and lobbying to support the growth and development of the 

mould and die sector. 

  

We also take pleasure in acknowledging the Directors and Members of AGMMA for the support 

and contribuƟon they have made to the development of our industry by making this process 

possible. 

  

For more informaƟon, visit their website at www.feamm.es   

  

Please join us in welcoming FEAMM to the ISTMA community! 

  

Best regards 

Manuel Oliveira 

(ISTMA Secretariat) 
 

 


